
From: ALLDREDGE Diana Y  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 3:45 PM 
Subject: December PHB meeting is cancelled 
 

Just a friendly reminder that the December Poverty and Homelessness 
Board meeting is cancelled. 
 

We will observe our traditional holiday hiatus and not meet in December. Our next meeting is the PHB 
Executive Committee which is scheduled for Thursday, January 18, 2018. 
 

I created a worksheet to keep track of the PHB Alternating Schedule and thought it might be helpful to you as 
well. 

 

Have a wonderful holiday season, and we will see you in 2018!! 
 

We’ve included some online information for your reference: 
 meeting calendars of the HSC and PHB 
 PHB members 
 PHB committees  
 Poverty and Homelessness Board home page 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

Diana Alldredge 
ph: 541.682.3798 | fax: 541.682.9839  
Human Services Division 
LANE COUNTY · EUGENE · SPRINGFIELD 
helping people changing lives 

https://lanecounty.hosted.civiclive.com/government/county_departments/health_and_human_services/human_services_division/c_a_l_e_n_d_a_r__h_u_m_a_n_s_e_r_v_i_c_e_s/
https://lanecounty.hosted.civiclive.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_3585797/File/Government/County%20Departments/Health%20and%20Human%20Services/Human%20Services/Poverty%20and%20Homelessness%20Board/PHB%20BOARD%20ROSTER%2011-30-17.pdf
https://lanecounty.hosted.civiclive.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_3585797/File/Government/County%20Departments/Health%20and%20Human%20Services/Human%20Services/Poverty%20and%20Homelessness%20Board/PHB%20Committees%20December%204,%202017.pdf
https://lanecounty.hosted.civiclive.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=3719971
http://www.lanecounty.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=4133195

